
 

 

 

 Thursday 24th November 2022 
 

Kestrels and Woodpecker’s Christmas Carol Service 
Thursday 15th December 2022 - 2.30pm at Burley Church 

 
            Dear Parents 
 

We are excited to inform you that Kestrels and Woodpeckers, will be performing a Christmas  
Carol Service at Burley Church on Thursday 15th December at 2.30pm, and we would like to invite their 
families to join us in the congregation. 
 
Seating is limited at the church so please arrive in plenty of time to get a seat.  Younger siblings are welcome 
but remain the parent’s responsibility at all times.  Kindly note that dogs are not permitted in the church. 

 
The children will walk to the church from the school. We plan to finish the service by approximately 3.00 
p.m. and parents can then collect their children from the usual pick up place at School. 
   
Children in Wagtails and Robins will remain at school for the afternoon.   
 
We hope as many of you as possible can join us and we will look forward to celebrating the festive season 
with you. 
 

            Kind regards 
 
 Mrs Nanette Allies 
 Headteacher  


